
Batesville Middle School
Daily Announcements

Tuesday, March 12, 2024

LUNCH MENU
Orange Chicken
Rice
Steamed Broccoli
Fresh Vegetable
Fruit
Milk

Taco Bar

Upcoming Events
Spring Break: Mar.15- Mar.22

NO School on Friday, Mar. 
29

NEWS
ART CLUB is canceled today.

Congratulations to the BMS Choir and Band members who performed over the
weekend at the ISSMA Organizational Contest. Four ensembles performed: 6th Grade
Choir, 7th Grade Choir, 8th Grade Choir, and a 7th/8th Band. All of the groups
performed very well, and all received Gold Ratings. Way to go BMS Music
Department!

LOST & FOUND: Gym bags, hats, coats, cups, & sweatshirts all of which can be
found on the Lost & Found Rack in the Commons. All items will be removed &
donated during Spring Break, so grab them before they are gone! Also, if you have
lost a watch, glasses, jewelry, or ear buds this school year..be sure to check with
Mrs. Cornn in the Office.

HOMEWORK HELP: There will be NO Homework Help on Thursday, March 14th.

Students, are you ready to rock the Batesville stage this summer? The Batesville Area
Arts Council will be presenting “School of Rock, The Musical” and we are looking
for lots of students to audition and fill roles in our cast. If you are interested, visit the
BAAC’s website (baacindiana.org) to sign up for an audition held the first week of
April. Parents can audition to join the cast too!

Get ready for the pre-spring break RCA drawing. This will be held tomorrow, make
sure to have a first and last name written neatly on each ticket. Turn in your tickets
before it's too late!

There will be a Color Guard practice Wednesday, March 13, 3:30-5:00 in the old gym.

Sports
Any 8th grade girls interested in playing soccer next year please sign up in the office.
There will be an informational call out meeting Wednesday March 13th after school in
Mr. Taylor's room until 3:30.

http://baacindiana.org/

